CERES CHRISTIAN PRESCHOOL PARENT NEWSLETTER





This month's fruit of the Spirit is: Joy

Sing for joy to God.
Psalm 81:1

UP(OMING EVENTS

October 6th & 7th - Fall Pictures

October 14th - Bike-A-Thon

November 11th - Closed for Veteran's Day

November 15-19th - Canned Food and Coat Drive

November 25-26th - Closed for Thanksgiving

December 24th & 27th - Closed for Christmas

December 28th -31st - Closed - Winter Break

January 17th - Closed for Martin Luther King Day

January 24th -28th - Spirit Week

*All events subject to change due to COVID.

(OVID-19 GUIDELINES

Due to increased cases in our community, especially amoung children, we have revised our COVID guidelines. Frequent testing and quaranting is our only defenses to stop the spread of COVID. Please review the new guidelines on the back of this newsletter.

PLAYGROUND BARK

The bark has been delivered and will be installed this Sunday, September 12th by our youth group. Thank you to all the parents who signed up to help, but the youth group decided it would be a good service project for them.

SPIRIT SHIRTS 15.00

The last day to order your student a Spirit Shirt is Wed., Sept. 15th. Payment is due when you order and must be separate from your tuition check.

BLIT

If you tried to sign up for the BLIT text messages and could not, they changed our code without telling me. Please text "Preschool" to 51400 and follow the prompts to enroll.

(ON(ERNS/ QUESTIONS?

Please contact T.J.
209-380-9319 or
209-541-8018 or
email:
preschool@cereschristian

church.org